
 

 

16 May 2022 

Harvey Water 

Invitation for public submissions – Application to amend water services 
licence WL31 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on an application by South West 
Irrigation Management Co-operative (trading as Harvey Water) to amend water services licence 
WL31. 

Harvey Water is a co-operative that provides irrigation services, potable and non-potable water 
supply services in the Harvey and Collie areas, south of Perth. 

Harvey Water is seeking to extend its South West irrigation operating area to allow it to construct 
approximately 11 kilometres of pipeline west of the Kemerton Strategic Industrial Area. The pipeline 
will transport brine waste from  Kemerton to the designated point of diffusion located 500 metres 
offshore south of Binningup. 

Further details are in Harvey Water’s licence amendment application. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the licence amendment application.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Friday, 27 May 2022. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22323/2/Water-Services-Licence-WL31-Version-11-3-December-2021---WL031---Harvey-Water.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22322/2/Operating-area-plan-OWR-OA-1783-Issue-H---WL031---Harvey-Water.PDF
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22651/2/Licence-amendment-application---WL031---Harvey-Water---for-publication.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/consultation
mailto:info@erawa.com.au
mailto:media@erawa.com.au

